
BUCKLEY SPACE FORCE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

As we welcome fall we look forward to cooler 
weather, children settled into school and football. 

It is also a time when Hunt Military Communities 
launches their annual Hunt Helping Hands 
initiative. This year we have once again organized 

a food drive in support of our military families and 
food insecurity. Data we have received indicates 
many military families face this challenge and 

could use additional support. Details about your communities 
food drive will be emailed, posted on social media, and cards 
left at each door. We are partnering with various groups on 

base who may have resources for distribution and we are also 
working with a local food bank closest to your community. Our 
goal is to make sure our families are taken care of and those 

in need receive the resources they need. Additionally, Hunt 
Military Communities is excited to collaborate with Hire 
Heroes USA to assist military service members and their 

spouses find meaningful careers upon completion of their 
military service. Our donation will fund career transition 

services for veterans, military spouses, and transitioning 
service members. We will also collaborate with them to source 
more military veteran and spouse talent for our teams. More to 

come on this fantastic opportunity to assist those needing 
career advisement and services. Thank you for allowing us to 
serve you.  

 

 Brian Stann CEO Hunt Military Communities  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATING THE FALL SEASON! 

Our President’s Message 

Oct 
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Office Contact Information 

17300 E Keystone Blvd | Aurora, CO | 80017 

Phone: 303.340.2066 • buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com   

A message from the Community Director  
Greetings! I hope you & your families are doing well and staying healthy!  My team 
and I are looking forward to the fall and winter season as we have a lot of resident 
events planned that I hope you and your family will enjoy. Be sure to be on the 
lookout for our emails with information on our upcoming events! If you do not currently 
receive our emails please contact our office and we will be happy to assist you!  

We were so honored this past month to host the 9/11 Remembrance Walk. I would 
like to thank my team for helping with that event and making it a successful and 
memorable one. I wanted to share some photos of the event as well as the four 
heroes that we remembered on that day that were from Denver. I hope you enjoyed 
the walk as much as we did and thank you to those residents who participated in that 
event!  

  

   

 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 



 

www.buckleyfamilyhousing.com 

 Community reminders  

 Slow down!!! Please be advised that the 
speed limit throughout the housing 
community is 15mph. In order to ensure 
everyone’s safety its all our duty to 
maintain the speed limit. Watch out for 
the kiddos now that school is back!  

 Seasonal decor—With the holiday 
season upon us, we would like to 
remind residents that you are 
welcome to decorate your home/
yard with decorations, however, 
they must be removed within 2 weeks following the 
holiday.  

 Got junk? If you are looking to get rid of any 
household items and large items like furniture, we 
kindly ask that residents do not leave those items at 
the curb for someone to take. Call Got Junk! They will 
come by and pick up any items 
you have for free! The local 
number is 1-800-468-5865. 

 

 

Insights & Events  
WM trash pick up schedule 
A reminder that effective the week of Sept 
20th—WM changed trash/recycle pickup 

from Fridays to Thursdays. Weeks in green 
are recycle weeks! 

 

Events/Contests 
 Decorating Contest! All month long we 

will be judging the best decorated yard 
for Halloween. We will chose a winner 
from each neighborhood. Winners will 
receive a $25 gift card! We will 
announce winners on the 29th.  

 Costume Contest! We want to see all those little 
goblins out there! On the 29th be sure to come to the 
office and show us your costume. The top three 
winners will receive a gift 
card!  

 Trunk or Treat! We will be 
hosting a Trunk or Treat event 
on the 29th from 530pm to 
730pm. We have teamed up 
with the 4th Space Warning 
Squadron for the event and will have plenty of 
decorated trunks and treats for all the 
kiddos!  

 Cookie Wed! We will continue to have 
Cookie Wed each week (weather 
permitting). We will be giving out an 
after school treat from 3:30-4pm. 

 

**Look for these details and more on our social media and your 
email! We will be sending more details and flyers regarding these 
events! If you do not receive our emails please contact us!!** 

What is an ER work order? 

 Maintenance Corner: 

  Turning your heat on for the 
first time this season? Burning smell? 

This is normal! Now that we are headed into the 
cooler months, when kicking your heat on for the 

first time it may cause a burning smell in your 
home. This is the dust/debris that has been on 

your furnace for months burning off.  

 

We would like to remind residents what constitutes as an 

emergency work order. Should you be experiencing any of 

these please call the W/O number at 303.340.0066. 

 No heat or AC 

 Smell of gas in or around the home 

 Drain/sewer back-up and/or toilet overflow continuing to run 

 Fire or wind damage 

 Flood or water leaks 

http://www.airforceacademyhousing.com

